
 13th May 2022 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  Journeys 

This week in Nursery  
 

 
This week we went for a walk around the school as part of learning about ‘Rosie’s Walk’. We used 
language through, over and on when following instructions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading ‘We’re Going on a Bear 
Hunt’ and ‘We’re Going on a Lion Hunt’. 
 

Maths 
 
We will be ordering numbers to 5. 

 Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your chil-
dren’s learning at home to nurse-
ryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 

Understanding of the World 
 

We will be making a 3D map of the journey in 
‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design  
 
Next week we will be acting out the stories we 
are reading this week and putting music to 
them. 
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